Vice Dean’s Message

Greetings!

The Scientific Research Poster Day is conducted annually to showcase the
achievements of our students and recognize the mentorship and
encouragement that inspires these students to do their best.

As the Vice Dean of Research & Postgraduate Studies, it gives me great
pleasure to welcome you all to the 16" Scientific Poster Day hosted by
the Faculty of Allied Health Sciences.

This event offers students the chance to share their exciting work, to
pitch their ideas, present their findings, and receive constructive
feedback from those with different perspectives, giving them a glimpse
into what they can expect in the real world. And thus, as a community,
get to know each other better and create networks of value.

The Faculty of Allied Health Sciences takes this event as an opportunity to
celebrate the collective achievements and recognize the hard work of our
students and faculty. Please accept my heartfelt gratitude to all of you
who work with our incredible students and help them reach their goals.
At this opportunity, let me thank the Dean of the Faculty, the Organizing
Committee members of the 16 Faculty of Allied Health Sciences
Scientific Poster Day, the Scientific Committee members, the Faculty
members, the support staff, and the Kuwait University Administration for
making this year’s event a success.

Wishing all participants all the very best in their future endeavors.

Best Regards,

Dr. Rana Al-Awadhi
Vice Dean for Research & Postgraduate Studies
Faculty of Allied Health Sciences



